FSC Preston Montford, Shrewsbury on Wednesday 29" April 2015

If you’re interested in spiders but never felt ready for a beginner’s ID workshop, then

this day is for you! l
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It’s a day for people who are fascinated by spiders but don’t know
where to start with them. It’s a very gentle introduction to the
world of spiders and the art telling one spider from another.

« Come and see different types of live British spiders

« Learn some of their names

« Learn how to tell a few of them apart

« Listen to some fascinating talks by local spider experts
« Find out what to do if you want to take your interest further

The day is free and places are limited, so book soon to avoid disappointment (please
don’t book unless you are sure that you will come). We will start at 10 am and finish at
3 pm. Bring your own packed lunch.

If you would like to come on the workshop, please send an email to
Rich Burkmar: richardb@field-studies-council.org
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registered in England and Wales and a charity registered in Scotland (SC039870).
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